Newsletter

Friday 12th September 2025

weekly School Attendance 96% / Best Class Attendance: Year 3 (100%)
Welsh Phrase of the week: Ga I help os gwelwch yn dda? (Can I have help please?)

Cei, wrth gwrs (Yes, of course)

Parents' Open/Information Evening

A reminder that we are holding a Parents' Open evening next Monday, 15th September, from 6:00 pm for all year groups. Please attend this important meeting, where you can meet your child's class teacher and find out what they will be learning and how you can help them at home this year. This year we are working on improving reading standards across the school and will be discussing the reading scheme we use in school and how parents can help support reading at home.

Glan Llyn - Year 6

We are received information at school from our Welsh Advisory Service regarding our Year 6 pupils having the opportunity to take part in a 3 day residential visit in the spring term to Glan Llyn outdoor education centre in Bala. The cost for the visit will be £191, which will be payable in instalments. Letters will be sent home with pupils next week with further details about the visit and when to pay the initial deposit of £50 to secure your place.

Diary Dates

Diary dates for the autumn term have sent home with pupils today. The dates have also been published on the school website/app and on ClassDojo.

The Leader - Reception

The Leader photographer will be visiting school on Tuesday, 16th September, to take a class photo of the Reception class for their First Days at School supplement. We will let you know when the supplement will be published. If you do not want your child to be included, please speak to Miss Jones, the class teacher.

Sandwich Orders - School Meals

A reminder that sandwiches are available on Tuesdays and Thursdays only. Baked potatoes are available to order each day, with a choice of toppings. Please order meals through ParentPay to avoid disappointment.

Attendance and Punctuality

We am delighted with the children's behaviour and attitude to learning this term. Attendance and punctuality is excellent. Let's continue with the good start. A punctual start to each day helps with your child's routine and start to the day.

Wrexham Music Service

Last Friday, 5th September, pupils in Year 1-6 enjoyed on an online interactive, live band and singing performance of 'Make Some Noise' by Wrexham Music Cooperative.

Year 6 Secondary School Application

Online applications are now open for secondary school choices. You can apply online using the online admission service at www.wrexham.gov.uk. Alternatively you can make a paper application and return it to the Local Authority, please contact the Admissions Officer for further information on 01978 298991/Email: admissions@wrexham.gov.uk. Closing date for applications 3 November 2024.

Swimming Sessions - Year 6

A reminder that Year 6 continue with swimming sessions on Monday. Please ensure children arrive at school on time as the bus will be leaving at 9:00 am prompt, with their swimming kit and a towel.



Headteacher's Award / Star of the Week (Awarded for being a good learner)

Nursery - Olivia Year 3 - Frankie Reception - Lyla Year 4 - Elijah Year 1 - Aria Year 5 - Charlie Year 2 - Tommy Year 6 - Oakley

Cymro/Cymraes Yr Wythnos - Welsh Speaker of the week Llongyfarchiadau pawb!

Meithrin/Nursery - Whole class
Derbyn/Reception - Eddie
Blwyddyn 1 - Esme
Blwyddyn 2 - Francesca
Blwyddyn 3 - Connor
Blwyddyn 4 - Noah
Blwyddyn 5 - Olive
Blwyddyn 6 - Archie



Super Sports Star Award

Congratulations to the children who have been presented with certificates today. The winners were chosen as they have made the most effort and been a good sport in their weekly PE sessions.



Nursery - Axel Year 3 - Noah Reception - Ayda Year 4 - Maya Year 1 - Finley Year 5 - Jack Year 2 - Alanna Year 6 - Emily

Safeguarding (Keeping all children safe) is the responsibility of all adults. Everyone has a responsibility to keep children and young people safe.

Have a concern? It needs to be reported to Schools Safeguarding Lead, Mrs Andrea Green, or Miss Eleanor Williams. Directly on 01978 820719 or out of school hours on 0845 0533 116 or 999 in an emergency.





Parents' Information Evening

Monday, 15th September 2025 From 6:00 pm

Parents from all year groups are invited to this important meeting, where you can:

- Meet your child/ren's class teacher
- Find out what they will be learning about this term
- How you can help them at home
- Class routines
- Importance of reading with your child/ren

Healthy snacks



